
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

 
Instruct the Animal Services Department to report to the Personnel, Audits, and Animal 
Welfare Committee on the number of veterinary clinics willing to accept City vouchers, 
including the impact of voucher subsidies on the program and a comparison of the City's 
voucher rates compared to other cities. 
 
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2022-23 Budget on May 18, 2022) 


